
Hello everyone, 

The UH Department of Psychology, in conjunction with the Departments of Computer Science, 
Mathematics and Education, is conducting a research study on students taking their first math course at 
the college level (focusing primarily on MATH 1314).  This study drawing subjects from both UH and HCC 
and is funded by the National Science Foundation.   

If you would like to participate, there will some online surveys to complete as well as an in-person exam 
(scheduled at you convenience) for an estimated commitment of 5 – 6 hours.  You will be compensated 
for your time with a $150 gift card to either Amazon, Walmart, or Target. 

To qualify, you must be (1) a UH student between 18 and 25 years of age, (2) currently enrolled in 
College Algebra, MATH 1314, and (3) this must be the first semester you are ever enrolled in a college-
level math course. 

If you qualify and are interested in participating, please read the flier located here: 
https://www.math.uh.edu/~caputo/MATH%201310/ALLPUBLIC.UH.030822.stamped.pdf    

Please direct any questions to Griselda Barcenas CollegeMathStudy@times.uh.edu  

--Dr. Matt 
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